
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When Ridley Park Police Officer Marc Hanly was shot in the chest in the line of duty in August 
of 2015, his bulletproof vest saved his life. However, with his ordeal came the sobering 
realization that not every police 
officer working in Delaware County 
would have been as fortunate. Due to 
the high cost of bulletproof vests, not 
all local governments and police 
departments have prioritized this 
important investment in their 
officers. Marc’s close call and 
subsequent awareness of 
underfunded bulletproof vests in 
Delaware County served as a catalyst 
for his family, friends, and 
colleagues to enact positive change 
for vulnerable officers.  Marc, his 
partner Jim Nasella, Jim’s wife 
Carole Nasella, and Prospect Park 
Officer Buzz Coffin leaped into 
action and formed Vest-a-Cop under the TCF  umbrella of charitable activities. 
 
TCF and Vest-a-Cop encourage governmental leaders to equip all of our police officers with 
bulletproof ballistic safety vests. Nevertheless, TCF and Vest-A-Cop are willing to help, and so 
can you as a donor!  
 
The passionate members of the Vest-a-Cop Team are energetically raising financial 
resources. Just as they are working towards this goal, you can also be directly responsible for 
helping to protect the lives of Delaware County officers on duty.  Your donations and the 
surpluses generated by Vest-a-Cop fundraising events will be used to partner with our local 
communities to properly outfit our police officers against the inherent risks of the job.  
 
Help TCF and Vest-a-Cop to PROTECT those who PROTECT us...join us by donating to the 
Vest-a-Cop Fund today!      
   


